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30th June 2015 

Mr Jim Pearce MP 
Chair 
Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee 
Queensland Parliament 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Via Email:  IPNRC@parliament.qld.gov.au 

Dear Mr Pearce 

Re:  Heavy Vehicle National Law Amendment Bill 2015 

Thank you for your invitation dated 21st May 2015, to make a Submission in relation to the Heavy 
Vehicle National Law Amendment Bill 2015. 

The Queensland Trucking Association Ltd (QTA) has an interest in all elements of the Amendment 
Bill in particular those matters identified in your invitation dated 21st May 2015. 

QTA Ltd is the pre-eminent Industry Association in Queensland whose membership is 
representative of all elements of the freight task, geographically throughout Queensland, and is 
recognised as such by the Queensland Government.  QTA Ltd has regularly appeared before 
Queensland Parliament Committees over many years. 

QTA Ltd is a foundation member of the Australian Trucking Association (ATA).  I am familiar with 
the Submission filed with your Committee by the ATA dated 24th June 2015.  QTA Ltd has been 
directly involved in the preparation of the Submission filed by the ATA.  In doing so, I have 
overlooked the preparation of this letter to inform you of our direct interest in the work of your 
Committee in regard to the Amendment Bill. 

I apologise for my omission in not formally communicating before the 20th June 2015.  Nonetheless 
I ask that you accept this letter as evidence of my Association’s position in regard to the 
Amendment Bill. 

QTA Ltd supports the ATA’s submission in every respect and accordingly advances the view that 
your Committee recommends to the Queensland Parliament the adoption of the Bill incorporating 
the views and recommendations contained in the ATA Submission. 

Should the Committee require any further information, submission or appearance, the writer may 
be contacted on 0418 724 981 or email peter@qta.com.au.  

Regards 

Peter Garske 
Chief Executive Officer 
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